
 

From: Frank Krzywda <kshivda@comcast.net> on 06/10/2008 10:05:04 PM 

Subject: Regulation AA 

Jun 10, 2008 

Federal Reserve Board Email comments 

Dear Email comments, 

It is time to finally do something for us the voters.   Please continue 
to support our rights and stop the extravagance displayed by the credit 
card companies. 

. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Frank Krzywda 
9 Country Club Cir 
Pembroke, MA 02359-2100 


